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August 13, 2003

ATTN: Kristina Boardman

As we discussed, | don't believe it is necessary to change the language of s. 348.27 (7m)
regarding fees for these annual and consecutive month permits. The permit may still
be issued on an annual basis even though the three—vehicle combination may only be
operated seasonally. Of course, there would be a financial incentive to obtain a
consecutive month permit rather than an annual permit.

It was necessary to significantly change the relating clause because the amendment
changes not only the types of trailers affected by the bill but also imposes the seasonal
operation limitation.

As we discussed, the language of the amendment is similar to but not identical to the
language in 2003 SB-159.
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